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 4 September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re: Year 11 – Fine Art Contributions  
 
I am very much looking forward to welcoming your child/ward back to their GCSE Fine Art course in 
September 2024. One of the course requirements is for students to develop a series of sketch books 
throughout their course, showing a development of ideas, experimentation and recording skills. The 
department offers a wide range of materials and media to use throughout the course which will enable 
your child/ward to explore a range of processes and techniques. These include drawing, painting, 
printmaking, photography and sculpture. All students will be provided with a second A3 sketch book for 
their Year 11 projects when needed. 
 
In order to continue the exciting and dynamic work produced every year in the department, I would like to 
ask for a small voluntary contribution of £8 for the year. This can be paid through WisePay and will help pay 
for the sketch books and for the many materials used. 
 
I would lastly like to thank you for your support. If you have any questions or queries, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
Ms K Daniels 
Head of Department 
 
 


